
February 25, 2016 

Instructor: Josephine Keasler 

 

“I am planning to take a class from one of your certified instructors at the 

Panguitch Quilt Walk this summer. Her name is Josephine Keasler.  I have 

contacted her several times with questions that I have about the pattern that she 

will be teaching.  I just wanted to let you know that she has been extremely 

helpful and is very familiar with your Osprey at the Lake pattern.  She has gone 

out of her way to help me and has offered to do even more if I need it. She feels 

that questions from her students offer learning experiences for herself.  What a 

great attitude!!  Thank-you for the opportunity to let me tell you about my 

experience with Josephine.” 


